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September 23rd, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Re: TRUTH AND RECONCILIATION WEEK 2024 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Each year, September 30th marks the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation. This year, September 
23rd to September 30th is Truth and Reconciliation week 2024. 
 
In light of this week, we will be holding related classroom and daycare activities. It will be a great 
opportunity for our students to learn about First Nations, Métis, and Inuit culture. 
 
To highlight the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation on Monday, September 30th, we invite all students 
to wear an orange shirt or an orange accessory.  

 

We trust that this will be an enlightening and enriching week for our students. 
 
Kind Regards,  

 

East Hill Administration 
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